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Technology Entrepreneurship 2014-08-12 the focus of this book is on
technology ventures how they start operate and sometimes exit profitably
in short it covers all the elements required to launch a successful
technology company including discussion of cutting edge trends such as
entrepreneurial method and lean startup emphasis on the ideation process
and development of an effective business plan coverage of product and
market development intellectual property structuring your venture
raising capital sales and marketing people management and even
strategies for exiting your venture this is not another armchair book
about entrepreneurship it s a working guide for engineers and scientists
who want to actually be entrepreneurs an intense focus on product design
and development with customers and markets in mind extensive discussion
of intellectual property development management and protection potent
insights into marketing and selling technology products to the global
marketplace techniques for forecasting financials raising funds and
establishing venture valuation best practices in venture leadership and
managing growth overview of various exit strategies and how to prepare
the venture for exit
International Entrepreneurship: Starting, Developing, and Managing a
Global Venture 2012-01-24 combining robust narrative with a wide variety
of interesting cases international entrepreneurship starting developing
and managing a global venture shows how entrepreneurs can conduct
business activities across national boundaries and succeed in today s
hypercompetitive world robert hisrich shows how entrepreneurs can
develop the skills to identify opportunities and then manage these
opportunities on a global basis the second edition provides increased
attention to culture and reflects recent changes in our increasingly
globalized world
Technology Entrepreneurship 2009-10-21 recognizing the unique needs of
the technology startup duening focuses on intellectual property
development funding and marketing selling more than other texts in this
market extensive use of technology examples case studies and assignments
keeps the book relevant and motivating for engineering students rich in
case studies examples and in chapter elements that focus on the
challenges of launching and operating a technology venture in depth
examination of intellectual property development valuation deal
structuring and equity preservation issues of most relevance to
technology start ups extensive discussion of technology management and
continuous innovation as a competitive advantage addresses the issue of
leading managing motivating and compensating technical workers more time
on the fundamentals of marketing and selling as these are elements of
entrepreneurship commonly most neglected by engineers and scientists
Entrepreneurial Marketing 2018-10-26 one key for success for an
entrepreneur is to obtain sales revenue and profits as quickly as
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possible upon launching the venture entrepreneurial marketing focuses on
this and the essential elements of success in order to achieve these
needed sales and revenues and then grow the company the authors build a
comprehensive state of the art picture of entrepreneurial marketing
issues providing major theoretical and empirical evidence that offers a
clear concise view of the field through an international approach that
combines both theoretical and empirical knowledge on entrepreneurship
and marketing this book informs and enhances an entrepreneurs creativity
their ability to bring innovations to the market and their willingness
to face risk and change the world key components addressed include
identifying and selecting the market determining the consumer needs cost
effectively executing the basic elements of the marketing mix product
price distribution and promotion and competing successfully in the
domestic and global markets by implementing a sound marketing plan
numerous illustrative examples bring the content to life the mix of
theoretical content examples empirical analyses and case studies make
this book an excellent resource for students professors researchers
practitioners and policymakers all over the world
Entrepreneurship 2002 entrepreneurship by robert hisrich michael peters
and dean shepherd has been designed to clearly instruct students on the
process of formulating planning and implementing a new venture students
are exposed to detailed descriptions of how to embark on a new venture
in a logical manner comprehensive cases at the end of the text have been
hand picked by the authors to go hand in hand with chapter concepts the
superb author team of hisrich peters and shepherd draw from their
distinct backgrounds to create a book that addresses the dynamics of
today s entrepreneurial challenges from bob hisrich s expertise in
global entrepreneurship to mike peter s background as a both a real life
entrepreneur and academic to dean shepherd s current research on
cognition and entrepreneurial mindset this book balances the crucial
line between modern theory and practice
About Entrepreneurship 2013-01-01 this engaging textbook is a modern
perspective on all that is essential to know about entrepreneurship it
will prove required reading for both lecturers and undergraduate and
masters students on entrepreneurship upper level courses bjšrn bjerke
covers all kinds of aspects of entrepreneurship including the history of
the subject our modern entrepreneurial society local community
development entrepreneurship in different national cultures and women as
entrepreneurs he addresses some theoretical developments and considers a
narrow and a broad view of entrepreneurship rational and natural
entrepreneurial start ups and entrepreneurship in space and place at the
end of every chapter there are numerous ÔthinkÕ questions and a practice
case which may be useful when studying the subject alone or when
teaching it there are online resources for teacherÕs to support the text
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Entrepreneurship in a European Perspective 2010-11-05 this textbook
focuses on the management challenges of founding a new venture and
managing its rapid growth as the firm evolves it covers crucial
management areas in the entrepreneurship context such as entrepreneurial
finance marketing and human resource management also more hands on
management topics like writing a business plan and choosing a legal form
for a venture are covered a key chapter of the book is dedicated to
leadership challenges in managing rapidly growing young firms located in
new industries and technology areas the book is written from a
continental european perspective to cater for its european target
audience in entrepreneurship courses to be held in english
Managing Innovation and Entrepreneurship 2013-06-25 the first book to
look at innovation entrepreneurship from an international perspective
managing innovation and entrepreneurship a global perspective provides a
step by step process for managing innovation and entrepreneurship in an
organization in both turbulent and stable economic times authors robert
d hisrich and claudine kearney demonstrate how to manage innovation on a
day to day basis using a wide range of real world scenarios theories
principles best practices case studies and modern examples the book
provides detailed coverage of each aspect of the process of innovation
required to achieve success including what it takes to build an
innovative and entrepreneurial organization how to develop innovation
and entrepreneurship in both individuals and teams how to manage and
operationalize innovation and entrepreneurship how to develop a global
business plan and more
The Green Dragon 2016-07-27 the starting point for the book is the low
economic activity of women in india and hence both governmental and ngo
based activities to raise the level of women s participation to indian
economy and through that the increase in women s economic and social
independence the book focuses on elementary and important issues of
entrepreneurship and women in any economy prof anne kovalainen school of
economics university of turku finland the book focuses on three ngos and
their activities in enhancing and promoting women s entrepreneurial
activities in three different areas in india the empirical material
consists of interview materials as well as background data and reports
national level statistics and other figures that are used to describe
the indian situation in general and specifically those conditions from
where women s entrepreneurial activities arise such as gender equality
and legislation frameworks the book is very important not only for the
women s entrepreneurship and economic activity but for the indian
society at large prof paola villa department of economics university of
trento italy this book is a product of extensive and intensive research
the book aptly highlights and proves the importance of ngos in promoting
women entrepreneurship given the rigors of research methodology the book
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will also serve as a model for future research on the related dimensions
of women entrepreneurship prof italo trevisan department of economics
and management university of trento italy women s empowerment in india
remains a daunting task for governmental and non governmental
organizations alike given the importance of economic empowerment of
women this study provides an overview of the entrepreneurship as a means
to economic empowerment of indian women dr suman sharma officer on
special duty osd dayal singh college evening university of delhi
Women Entrepreneurship in India 2012-01-01 elgar advanced introductions
are stimulating and thoughtful introductions to major fields in the
social sciences and law expertly written by the world s leading scholars
designed to be accessible yet rigorous they offer concise and lucid
surveys of the substantive and policy issues associated with discrete
subject areas
Advanced Introduction to Corporate Venturing 2016-12-23 Ôi canÕt think
of a more qualified scholar to tackle the difficult subject of
ÒgovernpreneurshipÓ than bob hisrich his vast experience in and
knowledge of entrepreneurship has enabled a thorough application of
entrepreneurial principles to government organizations this book should
be recommended reading for everyone in government at every level we can
only hope that a new era of governpreneurship is launched with this
useful and practical guide Õ Ð thomas n duening university of colorado
us challenging the traditional view that entrepreneurship is exclusively
a private sector concern governpreneurship presents a compelling
argument for increased focus on entrepreneurship in public sector
organizations the only book to date to focus specifically on government
entrepreneurship this innovative volume combines robert d hisrichÕs vast
theoretical knowledge with the practical experience of amr al dabbagh
who applied entrepreneurship in the saudi public sector with excellent
results featuring forewords by former us president bill clinton and
former malaysian prime minister dr mahathir mohamad as well as four case
studies that demonstrate the effectiveness of government
entrepreneurship in action this fascinating book breaks new ground in a
rapidly growing field in a time when government funds are being reduced
and its services increasingly questioned fostering an entrepreneurial
spirit within the government becomes a vital concern although there is
no ideal model for achieving government entrepreneurship this volume
outlines a number of innovative strategies designed to help public
sector managers undertake their public mission while developing an
entrepreneurial culture within their organization the authors offer
thorough and indispensible advice covering every aspect of government
entrepreneurship from framework to policy to funding and beyond finally
the book concludes with four case studies that explore successful
government entrepreneurial undertakings in ireland singapore saudi
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arabia and switzerland government officials and other leaders in the
public sector will find this book an indispensible guide to establishing
an entrepreneurial focus in their organizations professors and students
working in entrepreneurship public sector management and other business
related fields will also have much to admire in this innovative addition
to the literature
Governpreneurship 2018-04-27 this textbook provides a comprehensive
overview of the essential issues in effective entrepreneurial management
it first introduces readers to the fundamentals of entrepreneurial
management the nature of entrepreneurial managers and business planning
before exploring the specific topics of creativity and innovation risk
management entrepreneurial marketing and organization as well as
financing the authors then move to contemporary topics such as
entrepreneurial growth strategies e commerce challenges ethical and
socially responsible entrepreneurial management franchising and managing
entrepreneurial family ventures each chapter provides a case study and
several practice based examples to help explain the concepts by
providing a truly international approach this text offers ample
theoretical and empirical insights into entrepreneurship and small
business management it is a valuable and up to date resource for
teachers and students of entrepreneurship
Effective Entrepreneurial Management 2000-05-16 drawing on their own
creativity energy and personal experience entrepreneurs identify and
seek to fill needs not currently being met by existing products or
services by doing so they create financial and or social value this text
examines all phases of the entrepreneurial process ideas for something
new and better than what currently exists determining whether these
ideas suggest viable business opportunities obtaining needed financial
and human resources securing intellectual property protection launching
the new venture developing strategies for gaining and maintaining
competitive advantage and building a customer base in discussing these
and other topics the text draws on research findings that help identify
variables that play a role in entrepreneurs effective performance of
these tasks and so ultimately in their success
Essentials of Entrepreneurship Second Edition 2014-01-31 revised and
updated for the second edition the handbook of strategic management
provides a set of broad based bibliographic essays on strategic
management it covers synoptic approaches complexity theory
organizational capacity financing strategy networks and chaos theory and
offers an in depth look the use of strategic management in the private
public and nonprofit sectors the national institute of personnel
management called this book the most comprehensive single source
treatment of strategic management new topics discuss the role of
strategic management in political decision making uncertainty the
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absence of strategy productivity teamwork leadership and change
Handbook of Strategic Management, Second Edition, 1808 with chapters
focusing on china india southeast asia and south america the handbook
explores views on the new hot spots in techno entrepreneurship
development
Handbook of Research on Techno-Entrepreneurship, Second Edition 1998
this volume provides an intensive review of the economic competitiveness
of singapore s economy it identifies and analyses the strategies which
will allow the economy to retain its competitive advantage in the years
ahead in an increasingly globalised economic environment considerably
liberalised international trading and investment climate and with
regional economies challenging the country s competitive edge as a
regional transportation hub international financial centre and a primary
regional centre for technology and education dialogues and interviews
with managers and ceos of industries in the private and public sectors
are also included
Every Man's Assistant, and the Sick Man's Friend ... Second Edition
2015-07-06 combining comprehensive coverage with a wide variety of real
life cases international entrepreneurship starting developing and
managing a global venture gives entrepreneurs the tools they need to
successfully launch international ventures in today s hypercompetitive
world bestselling author dr robert d hisrich helps students and
entrepreneurs develop global business plans select international
opportunities and determine the best entry strategy the text also covers
practical considerations such as legal concerns the global monetary
systems global marketing and global human resource management for
entrepreneurs the fully updated third edition provides increased
attention to culture and reflects recent changes in our increasingly
globalized world readers will also be exposed to new cases featuring
international activities of entrepreneurs and ventures throughout the
world
Competitiveness of the Singapore Economy 1998 management pyramid
principles and applications second edition is based on my principle of
thoughts about business administration and or management which has
become a predominant practice in our every day life and could be look at
in many ways managing oneself to exist economically managing in a family
circle managing in the community managing in a school setting and in
that of business administration this text is therefore enhanced to
educate students in colleges and universities of business studies
including professional businessmen and women whose primary objectives
are to study business management in its fullest extent a study of
management administration should go beyond what happens to other
disciplines and consider the institutional arrangements which manages
the way man lives the family the community and the larger society with
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their complex interrelationships because the problems of these
arrangements are much too varied to be understood from any single
standpoint hence there are number of different fields like economics
business administration social science marketing to mention but a few it
is in fact the quest for management of people and the industry that i
decided to undertake the research to write this book management pyramid
principles and applications is a researched text solely designed for
today s successful executives to lead the way to dramatically increase
their values to their companies and to increase their personal standing
and self worth it is to direct the resources and the efforts of the
business through the manager s performance toward opportunities for
economically significant results the book addresses the concerns of the
application of scientific approaches to improve management performance
management is along with other behavioral sciences a fundamental
approach that subjects an individual or managers to be aware of how to
deal with group of people and or society management is no longer a new
field of study today such terms as cost benefit analysis simulation
systems optimization modeling and data base management are the standard
vocabulary management pyramid principles and applications seek to
develop the facts and theories in an orderly fashion so as to provide a
general understanding in management administration i believe that the
foundation of our economy is growth therefore this book reveals
innovative strategies you can use to get out in front of the new trends
new markets and new avenues of self development and human resources
management it will enable you to decide on the changes you will be
making in the years ahead and it explains why you should think of
profits as a means of growth and not vice versa it clearly indicates how
managers make things happen in organizations finally i have structured
the second edition to be more understanding by summarizing each chapter
as well as providing the references available at the end of the chapter
which superimposes the context of the first edition this is in order to
enhance my student s reading comprehension and understanding geoffrey o
wuzor ph d
International Entrepreneurship 2008-11 ireland is now producing more
entrepreneurs than ever before enterprise is increasingly being fostered
and encouraged by government and there has been an upsurge in third
level course options in this area in recent years moreover the effects
of a thriving economy provide fertile ground for budding entrepreneurs
to embark on new business ventures this third expanded and updated
edition of enterprise in action offers a comprehensive introduction to
entrepreneurship in an irish context aimed at both students and
potential entrepreneurs it offers motivation and example through
profiles of well known irish entrepreneurs before providing guidance on
start up and growth strategies finance internationalisation creativity
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and technology transfer book jacket
Entrepreneurship and Small Business Management 2007 with the increasing
interest in entrepreneurship a wealth of new ideas and technologies and
a need for new sources of revenue the focus of this book is to provide
insights on the process elements and activities needed for a university
to successfully create new entrepreneurial ventures the topics covered
include establishing the process itself patents and copyrights the role
of incubators and accelerators and funding sources for starting and
growing the new ventures this book provides the basics for a university
to fulfill its third mission to positively impact the well being of the
surrounding area and the local national and world economies
Management Pyramid 2020-02-27 many women seek to achieve greater control
over their working lives by making a transition to entrepreneurship and
as a result must negotiate gender norms and gender related expectations
in both business and personal relationships based on interviews with
women in the new jersey suburbs this book explores the range of
uncertainties and practical dilemmas independent businesswomen face
today
Enterprise in Action 2013-10-31 inhaltsangabe zusammenfassung die
vorliegende arbeit wurde zum grössten teil in den usa erstellt der autor
hatte über einen studentenaustausch und ein praktikum in miami usa einen
kontakt zu einem start up unternehmen aufgebaut mit dem zusammen er
schliesslich seine diplomarbeit erarbeitete unterstützt wurde er dabei
massgeblich von frau prof dr nickerson von der barry university in miami
einer partneruniversität der gso fh nürnberg zu der intensivste
beziehungen bestehen das ziel der arbeit bestand darin aufbauend auf das
erfolgreiche business modell der firma eappeals llc neue geschäftsfelder
in europa zu identifizieren und zu bewerten dazu war es erforderlich
erfolgsgrundlagen der firma in den usa zu untersuchen die
Übertragbarkeit der spezifischen lösungen auf anderen anwendungen zu
überprüfen und schliesslich neue märkte zu finden und zu vergleichen der
verfasser benutzte zu letzterem eine spezifische methode nämlich die sog
strategische portfolio analyse die struktur der arbeit ist sehr gut nach
einführung gibt der autor einen Überblick über relevante
literaturansätze zum thema business plan kap 2 anschliessend entwickelt
er in kap 3 die zugrunde liegende idee kap 3 beschreibt die firma kap 4
und entwirft dann die methodische vorgehensweise kap 5 die haupteile der
arbeit sind sodann die marktanalyse bzw die suche nach neuen
strategischen geschäftsfeldern kap 6 und schliesslich die strategische
portfolio methode kap 7 die arbeit überzeugt insgesamt durch ihre
kreative und auch gründliche vorgehensweise der verfasser hat sich
insbesondere in den empirischen teilen tief in die anspruchsvolle
materie hineingearbeitet juristische technische und organisatorische
aspekte werden detailliert untersucht die marktanalyse stützt sich auf
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eine sehr gute datenbasis mit aktuellsten zahlen besonders gelungen ist
der teil der strategischen portfolioanalyse in dem der autor auf ein 8
köpfiges experten team zurückgreift diese experten mit verschiedensten
beruflichen hintergründen bilden eine starke kompetenz gruppe die
durchaus das know how und die erfahrung hat die gefundenen märkte zu
bewerten es ist zu hoffen dass die gefundenen ergebnisse zu einer
realisierung führen eine gute grundlage für den markteinstieg wurde
jedenfalls mit dieser diplomarbeit gelegt abstract establishing
something new working towards a vision and following a path of
independence and uniqueness all describe the
Academic Entrepreneurship: Creating The Ecosystem For Your University
1992 exploring the role of entrepreneur in the process of economic
development and social change this study examines the links to
employment and wealth creation poverty alleviation and raising living
standards it also assesses the problems of promoting entrepreneurship
education
Managing Our Margins 2007-07-23 business to consumer b2c and consumer to
consumer c2c e commerce transactions including social commerce are
rapidly expanding although e commerce is still small when compared to
traditional business transactions as the familiarity of making purchases
using smart devices continues to expand many global and regional
investors hope to target the asean region to tap into the rising digital
market in this region the handbook of research on innovation and
development of e commerce and e business in asean is an essential
reference source that discusses economics marketing strategies and
mobile payment systems as well as digital marketplaces communication
technologies and social technologies utilized for business purposes
featuring research on topics such as business culture mobile technology
and consumer satisfaction this book is ideally designed for policymakers
financial managers business professionals academicians students and
researchers
Entrepreneurship 1991 this book introduces learners to the fundamental
concepts of strategic management of a small business in the context of
increasing globalisation the text is designed to provide learners with
the tools to analyse formulate and implement strategies that will
enhance the performance of any small business
Strategic Portfolio Analysis: A New Market Opportunity for eAppeals LLC
1996 the international library of management is a comprehensive core
reference series comprised of the most significant and influential
articles by the leading authorities in the management studies field the
collections of essays is both international and interdisciplinary in
scope and provides and entry point for investigating the myriad of study
within the discipline
Cases in Marketing 2020-08-28 this book now in its second edition
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provides a comprehensive and up to date survey of the field of
international political economy although the subject s roots go far back
the modern field has developed along sharply divergent paths followed by
different clusters of scholars today there are multiple versions of ipe
each with its own distinct personality this book illuminates the full
array of analytical styles and traditions to be found across the globe
in this rich field of study
Educating Entrepreneurs in Modernising Economies 1991 this second
edition provides an updated and succinct yet highly informative overview
of the key issues surrounding taxation and international law from reuven
avi yonah a leading authority on international tax this small but
powerful book surveys the nuances of the varying taxation systems
offering expert insight into the scope reach and nature of international
tax regimes as well as providing an excellent platform for understanding
how the principles of jurisdiction apply to tax and the connected tools
that are used by countries in imposing taxes it includes new material on
beps the eu anti tax avoidance package and the us tax cuts and jobs act
Handbook of Research on Innovation and Development of E-Commerce and E-
Business in ASEAN 1991 the problems inherent in the business venture
life cycle are discussed theoretically and applied to case studies in
this business guide for entrepreneurs and small business owners on
growth and management strategies for business start ups
Library Journal 2006 kay müller provides insight into the monitoring
activities of private equity fund investors and explores their
information requirements he analyzes the reporting of private equity
fund managers reveals information gaps and provides guidance on how to
improve investor relations
Choice 2022-03-24 a fascinating important study highly recommended e hu
dehart choice this accessible and original book relates the fascinating
story of successful women across the americas women who are managers
business owners university professors and administrators doctors lawyers
and government ministers based on extensive research including more than
1 100 surveys and 300 interviews of women from argentina barbados brazil
canada chile jamaica mexico st vincent and the grenadines and the usa
the book aims to explain what these women have in common and how they
differ the workplace challenges and barriers to professional success
faced by women are also analysed seeking to capture the voices of the
women themselves the authors also from a wide range of backgrounds and
cultures across the americas attempt to explain success in the face of
personal social organizational cultural and economic obstacles facing
women everywhere successful professional women of the americas will
provide fascinating reading for academics students and researchers
focusing on gender studies or business and management professional women
and managers worldwide will also find the book to be of great interest
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Strategy 2019 now in its second edition dinah shelton s pioneering book
provides a uniquely accessible introduction to the history and the
latest developments in international human rights law exploring the
origins customs and institutions that have emerged globally and
regionally in the last two centuries this incisive book guides readers
through the major treaties and declarations that form the foundations of
the discipline today
Venture Capital 2019 innovation networks and learning regions address
key issues of understanding in contemporary economic geography and local
economic policy making in cities and regions in the advanced economies
developing the idea that innovation is the primary driving force behind
economic change and growth the international range of contributors
stress the importance of knowledge and information as the raw materials
of innovation they examine the ways in which these elements may be
acquired and linked through networks and demonstrate that there are
empirical examples of innovative areas which do not have highly
developed networks yet appear to be relatively successful in terms of
local economic growth in so doing they raise crucial questions about the
ways in which regions or localities might be described as truly learning
areas and about the sustainability of future economic and quality of
life success based on innovation and high technology
Advanced Introduction to International Political Economy 2004
Advanced Introduction to International Tax Law 2008-06-17
Managing Growth 2006-01-01
Investing in Private Equity Partnerships 2020-10-30
Successful Professional Women of the Americas 2004-08-02
Advanced Introduction to International Human Rights Law
Innovation Networks and Learning Regions?
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